Peres Da Costa, David
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Dear Sir,

John Fox

30 August 2016 09:40

Peres Da Costa, David

2016/2997/P 28 Redington Road : objection

| wish to object to the above planning application on the grounds of not destroying our heritage in Hampstead.
The house is a special Arts & Crafts House which deserves to be refurbished and not destroyed.

yours sincerely

John Fox



